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Comments: I would like to echo the sentiments expressed by the Allied Climbers of San Diego and Mesa Rim

Climbing Centers regarding the topic of fixed anchors in wilderness areas. 

 

Climbing is heavily reliant on community members and the wilderness climbing areas are currently maintained

and taken care of by this robust community. 

 

It is essential to both the safety of climbers and the preservation of wilderness areas that the ability to maintain

anchors and bolts be as available and as simple as possible. 


